Sun Lane, Gravesend, Kent DA12 5HN admin@whitehillprimary.kent.sch.uk http://whitehillprimary.kent.sch.uk

Telephone: (01474) 352973

Administration Fax: (01474) 329007



16th November 2018

Dear Parents and Carers

Reading workshop

We are holding a phonics and reading workshop for all Year 1 and Reception classes. We will be demonstrating a typical phonics and guided reading session which may help you to understand how we teach these subjects in school and we hope this will help you with reading and writing at home.

These will take place at 09:15 in the KS2 hall.

We list below some suggested dates for these to take place. Please indicate your interest and your preferred date and return the slip to your child's class teacher no later than Friday 23rd November.

We look forward to seeing you then.

Yours sincerely

Amanda Savage Amy Walsh Year 1 Teacher Reception Teacher

Reply Slip – Please return by Friday 23rd November

Reading Workshop

Child's Name:	Child's Class:
Parent/Carers' Name:	
Click your preferred date:	
Friday 30 th November \square	
Friday 7 th December	



Headteacher: A Lowing